
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers: We were all very 

impressed as to how all the children in 

school recognised the importance of 

Remembrance last week. Apart from our 

own two-minute silence, the school took part 

at the ceremony at the Kings of Wessex. 

Thanks go to Bobby and Eva (photos right) 

from Pegasus Class for being our 

representatives. Regards Chris Burman  

This term we have had a focus 

on Compassion, and so our 

support of Children In Need was 

an obvious decision. As well as 

making a collection, the children 

and staff have all been 

recognising acts of compassion 

by recording them on yellow 

‘Pudsey’ dots and sticking them 

all over the school (photo 

below)! Thank you for all the 

kind donations and yesterday we 

raised £161.06 which will be 

sent off to the charity as soon 

as we can. Lots more will be 

shared on the BBC this   

evening. 

The local branch of the 

Royal British Legion has 

told us we raised 

£60.01 from the sale 

of Poppies last week. 

Thank you to everyone who 

bought one. The Legion 

has said this year’s local 

collection has been almost 

double that of last year, 

which is great news. 
On Monday and Tuesday the 

members of Y6 took to 

their bikes and undertook a 

Bike-ability course with the 

assistance of trainers from 

Somerset Council and the 

school’s apprentice, Mr 

Kitch. The children (photos 

right) undertook training in 

the classroom and out on 

the roads of Brent Knoll. 

Well done to all involved. 

Well done to 

Y5 for having 

the best 

attendance so 

far this year, 

with a very 

creditable 

97.4%. 


